
  

December 31, 2024 
PFSPL/2024-25/BSE/96 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
1st Floor, P.J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 40001. 
 
Subject: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
We would like to inform you that the Trading Window for dealing in the Listed Non-Convertible 
Debentures of the Company shall remain close from January 01, 2025 until the expiry of 48 hours after 
publication/disclosure of the Financial Results for quarter and period ended December 31, 2024 of the 
Company to the Stock Exchange. 
 
The date of Board Meeting to consider and approve the Financial Results for the quarter and period 
ended December 31, 2024, shall be intimated separately. 
 
You are requested to take above intimation on records.  
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For, Pahal Financial Services Private Limited 
 
 
 
Dimple Padhiar 
Company Secretary 
ACS No: A39930 
 
Date: December 31, 2024 
Place: Ahmedabad 
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